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Goodbye to our Year 6 pupils ... 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to our Year 6 pupils. We are very 
proud of them and how they have grown during their time at Princes! 
From everyone here, we wish them all their best at their new schools! 

We wish Joseph, Hollie, Tim, Sonny and Thomas good luck at          
Redbridge and Lauren, Harry, Daniel, Kyle, Reuben, Aedan, Olisa,    

Jessica, Tyree, Fabien, George and Sophie good luck at Palmerston. 

We also say good luck to Huzaifa who is moving down to London. 

We will keep in touch and hope that we get to see more of them in the 
future! 

Dates for next year 

Term and holiday dates for the Autumn Term are enclosed. Children   
return to school on Wednesday 5th September; the school is closed for 

staff training on the Monday & Tuesday. 

We will send you more details of the activities planned for the autumn 
term when we return in September. We thank you for your support this 

year and we hope you have a fantastic summer!                                        

Some of our leavers got photos 
with the Liver Bird wings on 

Jamaica Street! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 5 had a great summer day 
out. We visited Spring City, 
McDonalds and Otterspool         

Adventure Park. 

We loved jumping up and down on 

the trampolines! 

Class 7 had the pleasure of        

performing their class assembly! 



Class 10 had a 
great time at 

sports day. We 
were also very 
lucky to visit   

Fantasy Land for 

a birthday party! 

We were lucky to enjoy a concert from Live 
Music Now. We had lots of fun joining in 

with their instruments! 

The Year 6’s loved their              
residentials both to Colomendy in 
May and to Presthaven Sands in 

the last couple of weeks! 



Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th September; School closed for staff training 

Wednesday 5th September;  Beginning of Term 

Monday 22nd to Friday 26th October; Half Term 

 

We will send you more details about the lots of 

exciting things happening in the Autumn term in 

September! 

 

We return on: 

Wednesday 5th September 

Have a lovely summer, and we look   

forward to seeing you in September! 

                   

                     

                         Head teacher Kathy Brent 
 

If you would like more information please 

contact us by phone or e mail 

0151 709 2602                                             

princes-ht@princes.liverpool.sch.uk  
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Here are 
some of our 
leavers from 
Princes @ 

Smithdown, 
when they 
were a bit 

younger! 


